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Media Statement 

 

 

To: All Media 

 

Embargoed: For Immediate Release 

 

Sunday, 20 March 2022 

 

 

The Department announces the passing away of Dr Enoch Nzama, former HOD 

 

“We are deeply shocked and saddened by the departure of Dr Nzama the former Head of 

Department, Dr Enock Nzama was a consummate and quintessential professional who served the 

Department with distinction. Our fervent prayers are with his family and we hope that God will 

comfort them during this very difficult period," said, KZN MEC for Education, Mr Kwazi 

Mshengu. 

 

DR Nzama passed away this morning, Sunday, 20 March 2022 after a long illness. 

 

He served the Department with distinction from the time when he was an educator up until he 

occupied the highest office where he served as a Chief Director for TVET Colleges, DDG: 

Curriculum Development and Delivery and ultimately as the Head of Department. 
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